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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This year we are once again offering our Year 6 the opportunity to purchase a 

‘Leaver’s’ hooded sweatshirt as a long-lasting memory of their time at Darnhall 

Primary School. The cost of the Hoodies this year is £16.00 or £18.00 depending on 

the size. 

There are a selection of colours to choose from and each hoodie will have the 

children’s names on the back within the number 19 underneath the word Leavers. 

Orders are not being taken directly by school but you can purchase the hoodies 

online by following the link on our school website or by typing 

https://shopkeepeasy.com/111133 into your search bar. 

The orders will be sent to school as one bulk order and so the last day for placing 

your order online will be FRIDAY 14th June.  The hoodies will then be delivered to 

school 2 weeks afterwards. 

The children will be allowed to wear their hoodies in school at break time and dinner 

time but not during lesson time. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs N Mulholland & Mr H Baxendale 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 
 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://shopkeepeasy.com/111133

